
Welcome back!   What a great start  and busy week we have had to the new 
nursery session.  We are learning all about our harbour, the fishing industry 
and the roles of some of the people within it.  We had fun in our fishmongers 
role play area where we counted out the number the fish on the shopping 
lists and the number of pennies to buy them.  We took a walk to the local 
harbour and little beach there looking at all the different seaweed types of 
seaweed we could find.  We brought some back to school to explore and      
investigate as we cut it up etc.  We followed this activity up by looking at a 
video of the process of making Nori sheets for sushi.  We then made our 
very own veggie sushi for a tasty snack giving our fine motor skills a workout. 
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